
BOTSWANA ENERGY REGULATORY AUTHORITY (BERA) - STAKEHOLDER CONSULTATIONS ON THE 
DRAFT LIQUIFIED PETROLEUM GAS (LPG) REGULATIONS  

The Botswana Energy Regulatory Authority (BERA) wishes to inform all registered LPG Gas (Liquified Petroleum Gas) companies;
retaillers and LPG Transporters; Government Ministries, departments and Parastatals; and the public at large, that the Authority
(BERA) shall be conducting a country-wide consultations on the Draft Regulations for Liquified Petroleum Gas.

 
 

. Consultations will be conducted as per the schedule below:
 

Date / Time Place / Venue Participating stakeholders 
12th February 2019 
0800 - 1700 

Kang  
Echo Lodge  

Government Ministries, Departments, Parastatals, Registered LPG
companies, Retailers, Tranporters and other interested Parties. 

   
15th  February 2019 
0800 - 1700 

Maun  
Reiley’s hotel   

   
 19th February 2019 

0800 - 1700 
Francistown 
Cresta Thapama 

Government Ministries, Departments, Parastatals, Registered LPG
companies, Retailers, Tranporters and other interested Parties. 

   
21st February 2019 

21st February 2019  

   
0800 - 1700 

Gaborone 
Travel Lodge 

Government Ministries, Departments, Parastatals, Registered LPG
companies, Retailers, Tranporters and other interested Parties. 

All those who are interested to participate in this process are advised to contact the following officers at BERA for 
registration and obtaining of Draft Regulations: 

Towelani Mooketsi-Nkhwa: towelani.nkhwa@bera.co.bw 5317530  

Leah Baputaki :   leah.baputaki@bera.co.bw  5317529

    

Government Ministries, Departments, Parastatals, Registered LPG
companies, Retailers, Tranporters and other interested Parties.

BERA :  info@bera.co.bw 533 0932


